
UNDERGRADUATE
TOWN HALL MEETING

November 19th 6-7pm
This Town Hall will focus primarily on undergraduate issues, such as

remote education as well as student mental and physical
wellbeing. Learn about ongoing activities to improve our climate

and current resources and support. All are welcome to attend. You
can submit anonymous questions in advance here:

https://pigeonhole.at/CSENGIN
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More information regarding the next Graduate Town Hall Meeting in Winter 2021 coming soon
j
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